

LSA Minutes

Jan 22, 2019

a. PRESIDENT

- a. Saving money on Carbolic with the new budget at \$15
 - i. We'll be able to charge \$55
- b. Law and Older wants to work with the LSA on events/services
- c. Dean farewell
- d. Budgeting \$5000 for new furniture for the gavel with savings from Carbolic
 - i. We will talk about it at next week's meeting

b. VP GENERAL

- a. Still waiting on Lydia and Katie for grants – will be decided soon regardless.

c. VP ACADEMIC

- a. ERC Meeting
 - i. Student groups having trouble getting people out to events – are there too many student group events?
 - ii. Karlyn meeting with student groups to establish a more collaborate method of organization.
 1. Probably needs to be something in person.
 2. Accessibility issues: Washrooms and cleanliness contributes to mental health
- b. PASS Session debrief – we'll ask the students!

d. VP SOCIAL

- a. Need three volunteers the day of (arrival at 4PM, Feb 14)
 - i. Tony, Courtney, Zubair, Spencer
- b. Two to stay until the end of the night
 - i. Bri and Tuna

e. 1L REPS

- a. We've met with Chris on accessibility and forwarded the email to the general LSA.
 - i. Looking at meeting with Yahya soon.
- b. Blood drive and movie night – touching base with Tuna.